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LfDI Baden-Württemberg · P.O. Box 10 29 32 ·D-70025 Stuttgart   

 Date 

Name 

Ref. 

24 September, 2019 

 

Complaint of

Your letter of September 04, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear 

 

We thank you for your above mentioned letter. In this letter you have informed us that 

you have responded to the complainant´s e-mail request for erasure of January 04, 

2019, and confirmed the deletion of the personal data. We therefore consider the 

matter to be closed. 

 

We want to reiterate again that the controller must comply with Article 12(3)(1) in con-

junction with Article 17 of the GDPR and shall, in principle, within one month of re-

ceipt of the request for erasure, state whether they have complied or will comply with 

it. 

 

We would also like to draw your attention to the fact that pursuant to Article 83(5)(b) 

GDPR, anyone who does not comply with the rights of the data subject as per Arti-

cles 12 to 22 of the GDPR, is acting disorderly. This administrative offence can be 

sanctioned with a fine of up to EUR 20,000,000, in the case of companies up to 4% 

of the total worldwide annual turnover of the preceding financial year, Article 83(5) 

GDPR. 
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We request you to observe this legal situation in the future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

on behalf  

 


